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Ma'Ayn Johnson

From: Eve Bachrach <

Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2019 8:59 PM

To: Ma'Ayn Johnson

Cc: Cedillo, Gilbert; Solis, Hilda

Subject: RHNA consultation package

Dear Ms. Johnson, 

 

I'd like to submit public comment on SCAG's RHNA consultation package. 

 

I appreciate that determining existing housing need in the region is incredibly complex. But the Homeless 

Count numbers released this week are further evidence that we are in an absolute crisis, and we have to do 

incredibly complex things well, and quickly. The number of households falling into homelessness is staggering. 

Most of these people are the same cost-burdened households whose needs SCAG wants to claim are too 

difficult to assess. 

 

A more honest and accurate RHNA obviously will not solve the housing crisis. But SCAG, and the local leaders 

who make up the board, need to show they are serious about solving it.  

 

To say that trying to find a solution to this problem is too hard, and that we'll solve is over the next 25 years is, 

frankly, an embarrassment. We have to do better. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Eve Bachrach 




